Recei ved: 09/ 25/2009

The Dax Law Firm, P.C.

54 State Street, Suite 805
Albany, New York 12207
www.daxlawfirm.com

Telephone: (518) 432-1002
Facsimile: (518)432-1028

September 25, 2009

Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling

Secretary
‘New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

RE: Village of Arcade — Case 09-E-0547

Dear Secretary Brilling:

On July 13, 20009, the Village of Arcade (Village) made a tariff filing to establish a new
Service Classification No. 6 — Supplemental Service for Wholesale Electric Generation.
Following discussions with Commission Staff, the Village proposes to cancel the filing.

Attached for filing with the Commission is Cancellation Supplement No. 2 to the
Schedule for Electric Service P.S.C. No. 1 - ELECTRICITY issued by the Village. The Village
requests permission to put the Supplement into effect on October 17, 20009.

As the filing is a cancellation, permission is also requested for a w er from the
Commission’s regulations governing newspa ublication of the enclos Supplement
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